
 

MEDIA RESPONSE 

SUBJECT: BARKLEY WEST LIBRARY 

The department appointed a structural engineering company on the 14th March 2017 to 

conduct an investigation and assessment into the roof leakages at the library. A 

preliminary report was received, but the final report is expected on Monday, 5 June 

2017.  

The department is investigating whether the identified problems were as a result of 

design (engineers); construction (contractor) or maintenance deficiency. Once that has 

been established, costs for repairs and remedial work will be passed on to the identified 

defaulter. 

 

 

Ms Crystal Robertson       DATE: 31 May 2017 

(Spokesperson) 


